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Mr John Carter 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Employment, Workplace relations and Education Committee 
Department of the Senate 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA   ACT   2600 
eet.sen@aph.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear John 
 

Senate Inquiry into Provisions of the Higher Education Legislation Amendment  
(Workplace Relations Requirements) Bill 2005 

 
The Australian Vice-Chancellors’ Committee (AVCC) is the peak nation organisation representing 
Australia’s universities.   
 
Please find attached the AVCC submission to the Senate Inquiry into Provisions of the Higher 
Education Legislation Amendment (Workplace Relations Requirements) Bill 2005. 
 
Please do no hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions. 
 
The AVCC will be represented by Professor Richard Larkins, Vice-Chancellor, Monash University at 
the hearing to be held on Friday 23 September 2005.  Mr Conor King from my office will accompany 
Professor Larkins. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
 

John Mullarvey 
Chief Executive Officer 
 

 




